
Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 
Lough Derg Three Day Pilgrimage 2022—until 15th Aug. (Sat.,13th Aug., final day to 
begin the Pilgrimage) – Booking advised, please see www.loughderg.org or email 
info@loughderg.org for further details. 
 

Annual Padre Pio Mass—Annual concelebrated Mass commemorating Padre Pio’s 

ordination to the priesthood— today, Sun., 7th Aug., from 2.30 p.m. in Church of the Holy 
Spirit, Dennehy’s Cross, Cork. Confessions from 1.30 p.m. Anointing of the Sick,  
benediction and blessing with First class Padre Pio relics.  
 
Society of the St. Vincent de Paul, Mallow—Collections after Mass in St. Mary’s and  
Church of the Resurrection for the month of August will be every 2 weeks, 1st and 3rd 
weekend. Weekly collections will resume on 3rd & 4th September. Many thanks for all 
your support during the past year. 
 
The Diocese of Limerick has a vacancy for a Youth Ministry Coordinator.  The details 
and the Application Pack with Job Description are on the website of the Diocese of  
Limerick. 
 
 
Weekday Masses: St. Mary’s—10 a.m. Monday—Saturday. 
Church of the Resurrection—9.15 a.m. Monday—Friday. 
Weekend Masses: St. Mary’s Vigil 6.30 p.m. Sunday 8.30 and 11.00 a.m. 
Church of the Resurrection: Vigil 7.30 p.m. Sunday 10.00 a.m. and 12 noon 
 
 

Mallow Parish Newsletter— Sunday, 7th August 2022 

Priests of our Parish: 
Msgr. Anthony O’Brien, P.P., V.G.  087 6834193.   

Fr. James Greene, C.C.   085 8471249.        
Fr. Andrew Carvill, C.C. 022 51606.   

            Fr. Thomas Lane, C.C.  087 0660615 
      Sick Calls:- Please call 022-21251 

Parish Youth Minister—Bernadette O’Connor 086 8031126 

Confessions: 
St. Mary’s— 

Saturday after 10.a.m. Mass 
 

Church of the Resurrection— 
Friday after 9.15 a.m. Mass 

and from 5—6p.m. 

 
Parish Office —022 20276 

Email—parishmallow@gmail.com  
 

Opening hours: Monday - Friday  9—10 a.m. 10.30 —1.p.m.  2—5 p.m. 
PARISH WEBSITE—www.mallowparish.ie. Facebook: facebook.com/mallowparish 

 
Watch Masses live from St. Mary’s Church by logging on to churchservices.tv/mallow 

Sunday Mass Readings 
To help us listen to as much Sacred Scripture as possible during Sunday Mass, the 
Sunday Mass readings follow a three-year cycle. So, apart from feasts like Christmas, 
you will not hear the same readings again for another three years. Every three years we 
cover the most important parts of the Bible. To pick the Gospels as an example: we 
read Matthew in Year A as we call it, we read Mark in Year B as we call it, and we read 
Luke in Year C as we call it, which is this year, and these liturgical years commence on 
the First Sunday of Advent. We read John during almost half the Sundays of Lent, all 
the Sundays of Easter, the second Sunday in Ordinary Time every year, during five 
Sundays near the end of the summer during Mark’s year (17th - 21st Sunday Year B), 
and again on the thirty-fourth Sunday of Year B. So, we get to hear as much as  
possible of the most important parts of the four Gospels during Sundays every three 
years. 
 The first reading is always from the Old Testament (except during Easter when it 
is from the Acts of the Apostles). When the first reading is from the Old Testament, you 
should be able to see a connection between the first reading and Gospel—something in 
the first reading from the Old Testament anticipates or is fulfilled in the Gospel. 
  
The Psalm is a prayerful response to the first reading. 
 
 The second reading is from one of Paul’s letters or the Letter to the Hebrews or 
the Letter of James, except during Easter when the second reading is from Peter’s first 
letter in Year A, from John’s first letter in Year B, and from the Book of Revelation in 
Year C. We read their excerpts sequentially. 
 There is also a cycle of readings for daily Masses, but it is very different to that 
for Sunday Masses. 


